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YOUR LOCAL TEAM 
hykehamtown@lincs.pnn.police.uk 

  

PC Mark Wood PCSO Julie Clark 

  

PCSO  Sarah Lingard PCSO Joanne Mackie 

 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

September - PCSOs Sarah and Julie will be very busy 
with the new school year starting, which means 
Mini police elections for the new members at our 
participating schools. 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: TACKLING 

ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR AT OPEN SPACES TOWN 

AND RURAL  

Please support us by reporting any Anti-social 
behaviour in progress by ringing 101. 

We continue to patrol the key hotspot areas for 
anti-social behaviour. 

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Operation to tackle anti-social behaviour 

Officers continue to patrol areas of North Hykeham 
and Lincoln to tackle anti-social behaviour (ASB). 
We have been teaming up with our Lincoln 
colleagues to staff ASB patrol vans for the school 
summer holidays. The patrols have responded to 
reports of ASB and patrol hot spot areas. Work 
continues with CEMEX, Hykeham sailing club and 
Sea Scouts in relation to the ongoing ASB at the 
Apex lake. We have been working closely with the 
NKDC ASB team, who have been sending letters out 
to the parents of the children that have been found 
swimming in the lakes. 

Please ensure you talk to your children about the 
dangers of swimming in open water. There are risks 
from cold water shock, under water obstacles, 
vegetation, and diseases such as Wiel’s disease 
spread by rat urine. Many lakes are privately 
owned so they may also be trespassing. 

Interviews have been held for the replacement of 
PC Wood who retires from the Police early next 
year. We are pleased to announce that there have 
been two successful applicants and we are awaiting 
the date for them to join us - Congratulations to PC 
Sarah Kennedy and PC Jordan Bathie-Drexler, we 
look forward to you joining the team soon! 

 

 


